From: David Reifman 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 8:45 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fwd: Complimentary Invitation: Chicagoland Chamber's 114th Annual Meeting of Membership

Steve - I attended this event 

David L. Reifman

Commissioner

City of Chicago

Department of Planning and Development

121 North LaSalle Street, Room 1000

Chicago, Illinois  60602

(312) 744-9476

david.reifman@cityofchicago.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Lavin, Jack" <jlavin@chicagolandchamber.org>
Date: May 16, 2018 at 3:58:37 PM CDT
To: "david.reifman@cityofchicago.org" <david.reifman@cityofchicago.org>
Cc: "Kostner, Jan" <jkostner@chicagolandchamber.org>, "Le Peska, Michelle" <mlepeska@chicagolandchamber.org>, "Keating,  Margaret" <mkeating@chicagolandchamber.org>
Subject: Complimentary Invitation: Chicagoland Chamber's 114th Annual Meeting of Membership
Good afternoon, David –
 
On behalf of the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce, I would like to extend a personal invitation to you to be my guest as we join together for the 114th Annual Meeting of Membership.
 
Tuesday June 5th, 2018
 
Hyatt Regency Chicago
151 East Upper Wacker Drive
Chicago Illinois
 
7AM – 9:15AM
Networking, Breakfast, and Program
 
PENNY PRITZKER
Keynote Speaker
 
The Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce is pleased to announce Penny Pritzker as our Annual Meeting Keynote Speaker.
 
Pritzker served as the 38th U.S. Secretary of Commerce, and is Founder and Chairman of PSP Partners, a global private investment firm focused on building businesses. She also is a co-chair of the Chicago committee working to attract Amazon's HQ2; a member of the board of the Obama Foundation; and a leader of efforts to ensure Chicago and U.S. workers have the training and skills needed to drive economic growth in the future.
 
Mayor Emanuel is also invited to give an update on the state of business in the City of Chicago.
 
The Chicagoland Chamber Annual Meeting of Membership was established by and for our members. THIS COMPLIMENTARY INVITATION is provided in recognition of your support of the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce and is NON-TRANSFERRABLE.
 
Please reply to Michelle Le Peska at mlepeska@chicagolandchamber.org. The favor of your reply is requested by Wednesday May 30th, 2018. Thank you.
 
We hope you will join us on Tuesday June 5th  for the Chicagoland Chamber’s 114th Annual Meeting of Membership.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jack
 

JACK LAVIN
President and CEO
Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce
